
 

Memorandum 21-144 
TO:  Mayor Castner and Homer City Council 

FROM:  Rob Dumouchel, City Manager 

DATE:  August 18, 2021  

SUBJECT: Donation of Former Homer Council Dais to City of Seldovia 

When the Council Chambers were upgraded with a new dais, the former dais was disassembled into four 
pieces and relocated to the HERC. The dais was listed in a recent surplus sale but received no bids. The City 
of Seldovia’s City Manager has indicated an interest in the dais. 

Under Homer City Code § 18.30.040(b) the City Manager may donate property to another municipality when 
the City Council deems it advantageous to do so. I am recommending that the City Council endorse my 
donation of the Dais to the City of Seldovia. The City of Seldovia will be responsible for the transportation of 
the dais. 

Staff Recommendation: Approve the City Manager’s donation of the former dais to the City of Seldovia. 

 


